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From: Jim Musselman <jyminsf@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 24, 2018 10:43 AM
To: LSJR-SD-Comments@waterboards.ca.gov; WQCP1Comments
Subject: Please consider my comments on the Bay Delta Plan

Dear State Water Board, 
 
I understand the deadline for me to comment on the proposals involving the Bay Delta Plan is this 
Friday at noon.  Please consider my comments below. 
 
I urge you to take the boldest steps possible to preserve the fish and fish habitat and to preserve the 
highest possible level of water flows in the Tuolumne River.  Saving our wild salmon and other wild 
fish and birds and habitat must be our first and highest priority.  I regard the Tuolumne as my very 
own personal wild river. (Yes, I know there are dams and it's not totally "wild", but to me it's a "wild 
river".) 
 
In reaching your decision about the Bay Delta Plan, I urge you to adopt "Alternative 4", which would 
require 50% to 60% of unimpaired flow.   
 
Please help us environmentally minded and concerned citizens save the Tuolumne River, the trout 
and salmon, the birds, and all the habitat and species that we care so much about. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jim Musselman 
San Francisco, California 
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